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Q. Please provide the number of Apprentice Power Line Technicians that will change
employment status from temporary to regular for the period of 2012 to 2014 F.

A. In 2012, twenty-three Apprentice Power Line Technicians changed employment status
from temporary to regular.

In accordance with the current collective agreement, which was signed May 18, 2012, all
Apprentice Power Line Technicians hired by Newfoundland Power for participation in a
formal apprenticeship program recognized by the Department of Education will be
classified as regular employees.
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